
 

Notice to Potential Aggrieved 
Persons of Rosewood Park 

Apartments 
For any person who lived or wanted to live at: 

Rosewood Park Apartments 
in Reno with an assistance 

animal:  

*Were you told that you could not live at the property with your assistance animal? 

*Were you required to live in a certain area of the property? 

* Were you required to pay pet fees for your assistance animal? 

OR 

* Were you required to have your assistance animal licensed, trained or certified to live at the 
property? 

If so, please contact us at the phone number provided below and provide two contact phone 
numbers for us to contact you.  We will return your phone call promptly. 

1(800) 896-7743 Press Option (8) 


